
Palomar Mountain Fire Safe Council Foundation 

 Report for PMFD 

PMSFC Board Meeting: May 21, 2016 

 

 Topic Status 

 Financial/501c3 

 

-All State and Federal back taxes (2011-2014) submitted.  

-Application to IRS for reinstatement of 501c3 status received/being processed 

-Application for State for reinstatement of 501c3 status received/being processed 

-Solicit tax deductible donations to assist with PMFSC administrative costs 

 

 Community 
activities 

-Palomar Mountain Wildland Urban Interface (WUI) Day scheduled June 18, 2016.  

-PMFSC had an informational table at PMPO Pancake Breakfast May 28, 2016 

-PMFSC bulletin board rebuilt outside PM post-office 

-PMFSC website updated monthly on mypalomarmountain.com; 

-Local resources for fuel reduction updated and posted on PMFSC website  

 

 FSCSDC -PMFSC members participate in bimonthly FSCSDC meetings 

-PMFSC represented at the Wildfire Community Preparedness Day -April 23, 2016 

 

   Priority Project: 
Evacuation Routes 

-Assess condition of alternate East and West  routes (access through Wall’s and Borland’s  
properties from Crestline, BirchHill) and High Point Road 

-Liaise with CAL Fire, USFS, Sheriff’s Dept., PMFD, CERT, Community Center, re alternative 
routes from both (Birch Hill) and West sides of South Grade, evacuation instructions, 
provisions for post-evacuation access. 

-Update 2008 Evacutation/Temporary Evacuation site brochure as needed 

-Inform PM community of standard and alternate routes, evacuation/post-evacuation  
instructions, temporary evacuation/assembly sites 

 

 PMFD staffing -Send letter from PMFSC to county supervisor, state representatives to request that county 
meet required response time/staffing obligations 

-Solicit joint and individual letters of support from residents and PM businesses for release of 
SRA funds  

 

 Grants -Awaiting FSCSDC Scope of Work to apply for ~$120,000 grant funding 

-Meet jointly with USFS, CAL Fire to coordinate PM fuel reduction projects  

-CWPP approved; awaiting notification of reinstatement of 501c3 status 

 

 

Next PMFSC Board Meeting:  10 AM   July 25, 2016  @ Bonnie’s Square House (20720 State Park Road).  

                                                                All community members welcome 

 

 

   


